
COS: 

Greetings COMO McFarren and Shipmates.  

Division 8 activities have wound down significantly at this time of year.  

We are very proud to have sworn in John Felton, DCDR, and Rich Stanton, VCDR, at our virtual Change 
of Watch on December 8 and pledge our full support as they lead us into 2022.  

We were honored to be joined by distinguished guests, including Commander Keenan, Mr. Han, Ms. 
Marion, and BOSN4 Canepa.  

Our Special Guest Headliners were COMO McFarren and Commander Darrah, SECTOR/AIRSTA 
Humboldt Bay.  

 Thank you to all of you in the District for supporting us through 2021. 

 v/r 

 Phil Mammano 


